
 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN  

NOTICE OF BOARD INFORMATIONAL SESSION 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6, 2021 AT 5:30 P.M. 

PHOENIX MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA 
   

 

**This meeting will be held in person and is open to the public.  Social distancing will be 

provided.  Face coverings are required. 

 
 

Members of the School District of Delavan-Darien Board of Education will meet 

for a Board of Education informational meeting on school facilities referendum 

bond and investment process. 

 

A quorum of the Board of Education may be present and no formal action will be 

taken during this informational session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
**Note: A quorum of the members of the Board of Education may be in attendance to gather information and 

participate in discussion.  This may constitute a meeting of the Board of Education, even though the Board of 

Education will take no formal action at this meeting. This meeting must be noticed appropriately and is intended 

to comply with the requirements of the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  

 

 


